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Date: 15 August 2016 

Dear Louise 

Request Under Section 20(7c) of the 2004 Planning and Compulsory Purchase 
Act as amended 

I would be grateful if you would pass this letter to the Inspector. 
 
In accordance with the provisions of the above Act and in accordance with 
paragraph 6.5 of the Procedural Practice in the Examination of Local Plans (The 
Planning Inspectorate June 2016, 4th Edition v.1) Stevenage Borough Council 
formally invites the Inspector examining the submitted Stevenage Borough Local 
Plan 2011 – 2031 to make any recommendations for major modifications to the plan 
should they be necessary. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard Javes 
Planning and Transport Policy Manager 


